Sept. 11, 2019 

Bulletin Announcement for St. Gerard Mass

Do you know someone who is trying to conceive?  Let them know of this special Mass in honor of St. Gerard Majella, the patron saint of mothers, babies and those trying to conceive.  This Mass is also for those who are expecting a child, or adopting a child.
The Mass to Celebrate New Life in honor of St. Gerard will take place on Wednesday, October 16, 2019, at 7 P.M. at St. Bridget Parish in Glassboro. If you know of anyone who is trying to conceive, or who is trying to adopt, please encourage them to attend.  Pregnant moms and babies born in the in the last year will receive a special blessing.  Babies and children are most welcome at this Mass!    

Those attending will be able to venerate a relic of St. Gerard and receive a blessed medal and a prayer card.  If you haven't had the chance to attend one of these special Masses, put this on your calendar.  St. Gerard is known as a "wonder-worker" for the abundance of miracles attributed to him.  Come and ask!  
For directions and/or more information, please call Mary Ann at 609-707-1725 or St. Bridget’s parish office at 856-881-2753.
